
 
 

 
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 10:05 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority 
 
  
 

 
From: Kenn Wolin [mailto:kwolin@rinicoran.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2010 9:58 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Robert Rini; Jonathan Allen 
Subject: Request for Extension of Special Temporary Authority 

Good morning Hossein – Attached is a date-stamped copy of the above referenced application.  
Please let me know if you need anything else.   
 
Regards             
 
Kenn Wolin – Legal Assistant 
Rini Coran, PC 
1140 19th Street, N.W., Suite 600 (new address) 
Washington, D.C. 20036 
202.955.3935 - direct dial 
202.296.2007 - general voice 
202.296.2014 - fax 
kwolin@rinicoran.com - e-mail 
www.rinicoran.com 
www.telecommunicationslaw.com 
 


